
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY C OM M IS SI ON 

REGION IV 
612 EASTLAMAR BLVD, SUITE 400 
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 7601 1-4125 

October 17,2008 

Global X-Ray & Testing Corp. 
ATTN: William M. Johnston 

P.O. Box 1536 
Morgan City, LA 70381 

Radiation Safety Officer 

SUBJECT: DEFICIENCIES REGARDING NRC LICENSE APPLICATION 

Mr. Johnston: 

The staff has reviewed your NRC license application dated August 15, 2008. We have identified 
the following deficiencies. Please provide a response to these deficiencies within 15 business 
days from the date of this letter, so we can complete our review of your application. 

Your response may be provided by email to rachel.browder@nrc.qov or by fax to 817-860-8263. 
Please include the license, docket and mail control numbers, located at the bottom of this page 
in your response. If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at 
(81 7) 276-6552. 

1. The NRC can not issue a license for physical facilities in areas of Agreement State 
locations. Please clarify that the locations of use will be temporary jobsites only. 

Please submit operating and emergency procedures for notifying management of 
equipment malfunction or defects as required by 10 CFR Part 21. 

2. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
htt p ://w. n rc . q o v/r ea d in g - r m/a d a m s . h t m I .  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, I 

$chel S. Browder, Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

Docket: 030-3781 6 
License: 17-29308-01 
Control: 471 91 0 


